
Good Afternoon AES Families, 

We had a wonderful first week back. It was so nice to see so many excited 

children eager to tell us how their holiday was! 

Below are a few important items and upcoming events:  

Bee Me Kidz Cancelled Saturday, Jan 13, 2024- We received notice that due to 

the forecasted storm tomorrow, Bee Me Kidz has cancelled their Saturday 

session for this week. 

AES Expected Behaviour Winners- Congratulations to Briella in kindergarten, 

Bridget and Braelynn in grade 1, Nathan in grade 2, and Rae in grade 4 who 

were our AES Expected Behaviour Winners for this week! 

Parking in Bus Zone- We are asking that our families park along the street when 

dropping off and picking up their children between the following times- 7:40 

am- 8:00 am & 1:50 pm – 2:20 pm. We understand that some families are parking 

by our dumpsters; however, this is making it challenging for our buses to get into 

our driveway. We appreciate your support with this. 

Pulling into the driveway to drop off or pick up your child at any other time, is no 

problem at all. 

Home and School- Our Home and School Meeting will take place on 

Wednesday, Jan 17 at 7 pm in Ms. Carr’s room. 

Science East Planetarium- We are so excited to have Science East visit us next 

week. On Tuesday, they will transform our gym into a planetarium! This 

interactive show will guide our Eagles through space!  

Upcoming Dates: 

• Jan 18- Ski Club begins 

• Jan. 30- Welcome to Kindergarten session for children entering K in 

September 2024 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sarah Richards 

Principal 


